
   
  

 
  
 
 

 
 

 

Welcome back and a very happy and peaceful 2019 to you all. The children have come back with a 

positive attitude to their learning, which is a great start to the very busy, but exciting Spring term. Please 

encourage your child to get plenty fresh air, exercise and early nights in order to stay healthy, fight the 

Winter bugs and be ready to aim high in school every day. Please note that we make every 

effort to keep you fully informed about your child’s learning and progress. We provide full 

information of the curriculum and class targets on the website, weekly class newsletters are 

distributed, pupil target cards are sent home, Parents’ Evenings are held twice a year, 

Reports are sent home and we also hold a weekly Open Door. If you have any further 

ideas for how we can keep you informed, I would be very happy to listen to suggestions.  As 

always, this year, please contact school if you have any queries or concerns, if we don’t 

know, we can’t help! 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Florence Milner in Y2 who won my Good Manners Award just before Christmas. Florence has 
an excellent attitude to work and school life in general and we are delighted to see her shining quietly in and 
around school. Well done Florence- keep on shining- we are all very proud of you! 

 

Extra Milers 
It was my privilege to award Rubie Derbyshire in Y6 and Harvey Dickinson in Y3 with their Extra Mile badges on 
the last day of the school year. All staff and children were given an opportunity to vote for who best deserved to 
become the next 2 members of the Extra Milers. Rubie and Harvey received the most votes because of their 
wonderful attitude in going the Extra Mile in every area of school life. We are incredibly proud of them both and offer them many 
congratulations on joining “The Lightkeepers”. 

 

Admissions Deadline Reminder 
A reminder that the closing date for primary school applications for September 2019 are at 11:59pm on: 15th January. 

 

THANK YOU to everyone who supported the Mission Christmas appeal. With your support they were able to help over 17,000 
children right across our great county. You made this happen. You put smiles on the faces of all these children on Christmas 
morning. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Emergency Contact Details – Please ensure we have a minimum of 2 current emergency 
contact numbers for your child. If you have changed devices or phone numbers over the 
holiday, we will need to update our records, thank you.                          

 

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is Forgiveness 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations 
to Y2 who won 

the best 
attendance last 

term with 
99.12%. They 
have a non-
uniform day 

next Friday 18th 
January. 

Please note:  
If your child is 
late after the 

register closes, 
this counts as 

an 
unauthorised 

absence 

Please can we respectfully remind parents that they must not enter the school grounds to collect children, 
until 3.10 pm. This is a safeguarding measure. Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 


